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*DRAFT* Roads Commission Meeting  

May 2, 2024  

  
Present: Nick Johann, Mark Rasdall (Board), Greg Harper, Dave Jarrett, Larry Trueblood, and Eric 
Vonhoven (CSLOA)  

  
Absent: None  

  
Guests: Heather Flinn, Susie Houston, Marcia Harper, Joyce Tow, Dan Norman, Stephen Clark, John 

Thullen, Mary Jo Baughman, Dave Jarrett, and Emily Bruns.    

 

Mr. Rasdall called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm 

 

1) Freeholder Comments  

  

a. Robin Ct. 

Mrs. Flinn shared the history of the road conditions on Robin Ct. over the last 20 years. She 

expressed her concern with drainage issues and asked for a solution. She discussed the different 

types of improvements that the CSCD has made over the years. Mr. Vonhoven offered his input 

that a professional would be able to correct the road but at a certain cost. Mr. Rasdall offered to 

bring in an expert to look at the road to go over solutions to the drainage issues. 

b. Grey Wolf Dr. – pre-paving discussion 

There were several freeholders in attendance with questions and concerns about the 

drainage on Grey Wolf Dr and what the drainage would be like after the road was paved. 

Mr. Johann met with several project managers from Milestone to go over the concerns of 

Freeholders in the area of 6784 Grey Wolf Dr. Milestone recommended to grade the road 

and raise a section of the road to help water to continue to drain and not run off in that 

particular low spot. Milestone also said they would install asphalt berms around the 

surface drains to catch the run-off water.  

c. 7435 Haw Dr 

Mr. Thullen provided an overview of water running down his property. He stated that 

when new stone was tailgated on the road the run-off problem started.  

 

  Mrs. Houston was thankful for the grading that was performed on Catalpa Dr.   

 

 

 

Director of Operations Report  

  

- Line Striping was completed and received positive feedback from the community. 



- Milestone reduced the overall paving price but roughly $3,500. These savings will be used to grade 

Grey Wolf Dr. and install the berms around the surface drains.   

 

Commission Members Comments  

  

            The Commission thanked everyone for attending and welcomed their input.  

 

As there was no other business before the Commission Mr. Harper made a motion to adjourn, Mr.  

VonHoven seconded. The meeting adjourned at 6:05 p.m.  

 


